
Reminders: 

-Blessing of the Backpacks-August 25th.  
Kids, teachers, school employees, bring your 
school bags/backpacks to church. We will have 
a special blessing for the new school year at 
9:30 am in the Living Water Café. 
 
-Muncy Ministerium Back to School 
Prayer Walk.  The walk will be August 25th 
beginning at 3:00 pm at the St. Andrew 
Lutheran Church parking lot. The walk will end 
at Muncy Baptist with ice cream.  
 
-Chancel & Bell Choirs: Note Changes 
Rehearsals for the Chancel Choir will begin for 
the new season on September 5th at 7:30 in 
Room 203. Rehearsals for the Bell Choir 
will begin on September 13th at 6:00 pm 
in the sanctuary.  
 
-GriefShare 
The next 13-week session of GriefShare will 
begin on September 10th. The group will meet 
on Tuesday evenings at 6:30 in the lounge. 
Contact Holly Pote or Ginny Boob with 
questions.  
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                             August 25, 2024 
Sermon:       “Excuses, Excuses” 
Scriptures:    Jeremiah 1:1-10                                                     
   Exodus 3:1-4:17  
 Ephesians 4:1-16  
 John 21:18-22                                                        

 

 

Terri Lynn Nut Sale:  
Note Changes to the Process 

We will once again be selling Terri 
Lynn Nuts with the proceeds 
benefiting our Mission and Outreach 
projects. HOWEVER, there will be 
some changes this year.  The first 
change is that we will run the sale 

earlier than normal with orders due by October 1st and 
nuts arriving by the end of October.  The second change is 
that we will not be ordering extra to be sold afterward. So, 
if you would like to participate, get those orders in by 
October 1st. Order forms can be found in your bulletin and 
on the Connection Tables.  Orders and payment can be 
turned in to the office or placed in the offering plate or 
basket. Details about the products can be found at 
www.terrilynn.com or on the Connection Tables. Contact 
Candy Winters with any questions.  

Nominations for 2025 
The Nominations Committee will soon be gathering to 
begin discussions about filling church committees for 
2025. If you are feeling called to serve on a particular 
committee or just serve in general, reach out to Pastor 
Rick for a conversation about your gifts and how you 
might serve.  If you want to serve but have no idea how, 
he can help guide you to a role that fits your gifts. If you 
currently serve on a committee, especially if you are the 
chair, and you no longer wish to serve, please let him 
know that as well.  

 


